ADL Traffic and Highways Engineering Ltd
ADL House, Oaklands Business Park, Armstrong Way, Yate, Bristol, BS37 5NA
Tel: 01454 332 100 Fax: 01454 327 983 Email: cad@adltraffic.co.uk

Ourref:  A4214, Bromyard /
Speed limit
Date: 2 November 2017

Dear Councillor,

B4214 BROMYARD TO TENBURY ROAD — PROPOSED 30MPH SPEED LIMIT
EXTENTION

| write on behalf of Herefordshire Council and Balfour Beatty to advise you of forthcoming
proposals to extend the 30mph speed limit section along the B4214 Bromyard to Tenbury
Road northwards by 545 meters from its current termination point as shown on the
accompanying plan.

The proposal comprises the revocation of the existing 30mph Traffic Regulation Order (TRO)
and the introduction of a new TRO to encompass the existing 30mph limit and the proposed
extension to the 30mph limit. The proposed extension will replace a section of National
Speed Limit along the B4214.

A public notice detailing the proposals is due to be advertised in the local press. The scheme
will not involve any physical site changes except for the relocation of the existing speed limit
terminals.

If you have any observations or comment, please contact ADL Traffic Engineering Ltd by
email at doug@adltraffic.co.uk or at the above address. The deadline for receipt of
comments is Tuesday 215 November 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Doug Brodie
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